
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING 

PROPOSED EXPENDITURE OF FUNDS FROM REPAIR RESERVE FUND 

INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE 
     

       NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to New York General Municipal Law § 6-d, 

a public hearing will be held before and by the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of 

Nissequogue, Suffolk County, New York, at Village Hall, 631 Moriches Road, St. James, on the 

19th day of December, 2017 at 7:00 P.M., concerning the proposed appropriation of $7,970.00 

from the Repair Reserve Fund for Nissequogue Fire Department Equipment Repairs.  

  At such time and place all persons interested in the subject matter thereof will be given 

an opportunity to be heard concerning the same. If any individual requires special assistance to 

attend, please notify the Village Clerk at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing. 

 

       Maryjane B. Kenney 

       Village Clerk 

Dated: December 5, 2017 

 


